Official publication of the Fire Mountain Staff Alumni Association

November 2013 Established 2001

Pizza & Hockey Family Mixer

Join the Alumni Association 5pm Saturday November 16 at the Fall Family Mixer. Alfy's Pizza in north Everett 2317 Broadway, Everett WA 98201 (note this is a different location than our annual meetings). All members of the family and all Alumni past and present are welcome to at the event.

We are reserving tickets to the Everett Silvertips game at 7pm following pizza. Advance registration is required for the section of hockey. If interested in Hockey, please e-mail CK@firemtn.org. This is a family-friendly event, no alcohol please.

Merit Badge Extravaganza 2014

Do you have a passion you want to share with Scouts? Do you want to get back up to camp to relive some great memories? Then we need you Saturdays 3/8 and 4/26!

We are looking for instructors to help us make the next Merit Badge Extravaganza another successful fundraiser for the alumni association. Our specific needs are in trying to support the BSA emphasis on STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering and Math) merit badges and for badges that will better utilize the unique location that is Fire Mountain.

If you have a badge you would like to teach or know of someone we should reach out to please let us know at mbext@firemtn.org

Christmas Party

The Annual Fire Mountain Staff & Alumni Christmas Party returns to the Henrichsen home this year, but their home is in a different location! Join us Friday December 27 at 22922 13th Place West, Bothell, WA 98021. Party starts at 7pm. Bring a white elephant gift, and a treat to share!

Where Are They Now?

Wondering what happened to all your camp friends? Several Alumni have recently celebrated special moments in their lives:

Congratulations on the birth of their baby:

Gary Aylesworth (Waterfront, 2000)
CK Eidem (Program Director, Nature, Scoutcraft 1990-98)
Sean Gehlen (Climbing, 2001)
Dustin Graves (Commissioner, 2005)
Ryan Kitzing (High Adventure 04, 07, 09)
Trevor Lee (Waterfront 1995-2000)
Don Don Shaffer (Shooting Sports 1991-1995)
Josh Street (Waterfront, 1991)
Kris Tuura (Waterfront, 2000-03)
Chris Wormley (Nature, 1997-98)
Charlie Wenzl (Kitchen, 1995-1998, 2000)

Purchased a home:

Dustin Graves (Commissioner 2005)

Dave Henrichsen (Waterfront, Scoutcraft, Commissioner,
Program Director, Business Manager 1992-2008)

Wedding Bells are ringing for:

Russ Leighton (Shooting Sports, 1993-96, 2002)

Congratulations on Graduation:

Gary Aylesworth from Nursing School (Waterfront, 2000)

We would like to include more announcements in this area, including graduations and other special events, please e-mail dave@firemtn.org to let us know what events are happening in Alumni life.

Alumni Events

follow us on at facebook.com/firemountain for more info

Nov 16 Pizza & Hockey Fall Mixer

Dec 27 Christmas Party

Feb 17 Annual General Membership Mtg

March 8 Merit Badge Extravaganza Part 1

April 26 Merit Badge Extravaganza Part 2



Alumnus November 2013 - page 2 of 2



LDS Encampment 2013



August 2013 Fire Mountain played host to another gigantic Encampment for LDS Scouts in the Mt. Baker Council. The event was put on by LDS church leaders in conjunction with the Fire Mtn. Camp Staff and the Mt. Baker Council. Over 950 Scouts were involved along with hundreds of scouting and LDS church leaders. Dignitaries included the National President of the Boy Scouts, World President of the LDS Church Young Men's program, olympic athletes, regional church leaders, all 9 stake presidents, and the entire Council Key 3. The event was very successful and tried out some things never before attempted. Looking forward to the next time.

To see photos visit: http://www.flickr.com/photos/100504881@N08/

Alumni Board of Directors

The Alumni Board of Directors is seeking new members and input, any member is welcome to attend the monthly board meeting the third monday of the month usually held at the Everett BSA office. Would you like to run for a board position? You must be 18 years old before the term begins. Nomintations can be accepted from any member beginning the third Monday of December thru the close of nominations during the board meeting the third Monday of January. Email board@firemtn.org to express interest in an nomination.

College Scholarships for Alumni

Congratulations to Cory Shanahan for receiving the "Big Joe" college scholarship. Cory has been a great asset to Fire Mountain for several years and we wish him well on his studies this year.

Would you like to apply for a college scholarship? Application is simple and the number of applicants each year is small. The deadline for application each year is May 31. Visit firemtn.org for more information and for an application.

Big Ideas Needed

Do you have a great idea to improve our organization? Put your ideas to paper and submit a grant application. Grants are considered monthly at our board of directors meetings. Applications are available at firemtn.org

Email or Paper?

Would you prefer to receive paper communication from the Alumni Association? Please e-mail us at alumni@firemtn.org to let us know you would prefer a paper copy of the newsletter and other communications.

Name:		
email:		
2013 Dues \$15:	\$	
2013 Family Dues \$30:	\$	
Lifetime Dues - \$300:	\$	
General Scholarship Fund	\$	
Joe Miller Memorial Scholarship:	\$	
Camp Improvements:	\$	
FMSAA General Fund	\$	
TOTAL:	\$	